
Potter’s House 

Since July of 2004, APC has served supper to hungry guests at the 
Greensboro Urban Ministry’s Potter’s House dining room on the third 
Saturday of each odd-numbered month. 
    These are the 2020 dates to serve: January 18, March 21, May 16, July 
18, September 19, and November 21. The address for G.U.M. is 350 W. 
Gate City Boulevard. To get to the parking lot for Potter’s House, you enter 
from South Elm-Eugene Street. 
     The work is intense, but not long. Arrive 
at 6 p.m. to set up for the meal. Serve food 
from 7-7:45 p.m. We clean up and are out 
the door by 8:15 p.m. 
     Contact Darren Hadley to volunteer your 
individual or your group’s time to help with 
this local hunger-relief effort. 

You are invited to a Soup and Salad  luncheon  
immediately after worship  

on Sunday, January 26,  
in Brown Fellowship Hall,  

to benefit  
the Christian Education ministry. 

You are also invited to submit your bestest 
soups in a friendly competition to see 
which pot gets emptied first, as diners 
chose which soup to fill their bowls. 
(There is no prize, except the warm 
feeling you get when you know you 

brought the favorite dish at the party. We still want your soups.) 

Contact the Rev. Jess Rigel to let her know you’ll provide a vat of pottage. 

Contact the church office to let us know you plan to come to the meal — 
we need to know how many bowls and spoons to put on the tables. 

Sunday, February 2 is Boy Scout Sunday. Young men in Cub 
Scout Pack 368 and Boy Scout Troop 368 — sponsored by this 
congregation for many decades — will help lead in worship 
that Sunday. Be sure to welcome them, when you see them! 

After worship, they invite you to a meal in Brown Fellowship 
Hall. From 11:30 a.m. until 2 p.m., the Scouts will serve you 
hearty helpings of their award-winning chili, some crackers, 
shredded cheese and sour cream and suchlike to add to your 
bowl; and something wet to drink. All they ask is a monetary 
donation to their troop, at your discretion. Checks, cash, loose 
gemstones, the odd gold ingot, etc., will all be cheerfully 
accepted. 
     There will also be quarts of the chili for 
sale, so that you may poke it in your 
freezer for later consumption. Or, you can 
guzzle it in the car on your way home, if 
you prefer. No one will judge you if you 
don’t wait.

PRE-SUPER BOWL FLAG FOOTBALL GAME: 483rd annual 
gathering (estimated) for Youth groups and their families is 
Sun., Feb. 2, 1:30-3p, on the top field. This mirthful recreation 
takes the place of regular Youth Group meeting that day. All 
middle school and sr. high youth — and their families — are 
invited to participate. Friends are also always welcomed! 


